THANK YOU NOTE TO ALL WARREN RESIDENTS

Dear Residents,

It has been an honor to serve you with your neighborhood concerns for the last 16 years. Whether it was a blighted area, animal problem, flooding, sanitation, a crime event, etc. I was happy to assist you.

During these past 1 ½ decades I have made many friends and have helped solve their concerns. I have many memories of various concerns written in my personal notebooks for all this time. I have also enjoyed big projects such as the Towne Center, Detention Basin, bringing the Fire EMS back, blight sweeps for cleaner neighborhoods, and making our police department the highest accredited police department in the state. Almost every day I come to work with a mission and passion to help others and make our city the best in the state.

A safer and cleaner city has been my mission and goal. Thank you for allowing me to be the longest serving mayor in Warren history. I'm humbled by this wonderful opportunity and experience. I leave with both sadness and gratefulness for this unique opportunity to be Mayor of the third largest city in the state. Thank You!

Mayor James R. Fouts

The Warren Crime Commission

Is taking its Wednesday, December 6th meeting on the road to make our meeting more accessible to the community.

Please join us at the Civic Center South 23345 Van Dyke North of 9 Mile Road at 6:00 p.m. Mayor Fouts, City of Warren Commission for Senior Health Care Services & Corewell Health present a

Free Senior Health Care Seminar

Discussion on Stroke Prevention
Speaker: Wendy Carriveau
Wednesday, December 6th
City Hall - One City Square

Starts: 11:30 a.m.

Visit vendors: 11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. Lunch is at noon

Speaker: 12:30 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. Door Prizes: 1:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Congratulations To The Citizen Of The Month

Alfred Schrank is 86 years old and still going strong. He always lends his neighbors a helping hand and never asks for anything in return. He grew up in poverty and has a 7th grade education, however he was determined to make it in the world! He served in the air force and later went to art school. Using his talents, Alfred designed art on the boxes of AMT model cars! He then moved on to be a commercial artist in Detroit, where his work was featured all over Michigan's billboards. When the commercial art business became obsolete, he found another job driving a truck until the age of 83. He only stopped to take care of his dying wife. If those jobs weren't enough, he also worked at Maple Lane Golf Course! Thank you for your service Alfred, and thank you for being an exceptional example of what it means to keep going and never give up!

Macomb Intermediate School District Lutz School Program

The Lutz School for Work Experience is a part of the MISD School District for special needs students residing in Macomb County between the ages of 18-26. This vocationally based program teaches life skills and offers real-life work experience that is open to students from all districts located in Macomb County.

Our Lutz Parent Group hosts and assists various events for our students, their families and caregivers throughout the year. We rely on donations to support these events. Our Mission Statement can be found on our Facebook page under The Lutz School Parent Group. We post information about our group and events on this site.

For more information about our program and our group, please feel free to contact our Parent Group Vice President and Community Business Liaison, Ann, by email at afortamentary and Community Business Liaison, Ann, by email at afortamentary at <a href="mailto:a

Citizen of the Month Recognition

Mayor Fouts has initiated a Citizen of the Month recognition award for residents of Warren each month. Please email Mayor Fouts at Mayor@cityofwarren.org, or contact the Mayor's Office at (586) 574-4520 and

Please email Mayor Fouts at Mayor@cityofwarren.org, or contact the Mayor's Office at (586) 574-4520 ar let us know why you would like to nominate a fellow resident.

The Citizen of the Month, each month, will be announced in the monthly Water Bill insert, on Social Media, TV Warren, and on the City's website.

November 2023

Auto STEAM

For students in grades 6-12, parents/guardians and anyone interested in a STEAM career

Macomb Community College Sports & Expo Center Wed., Dec. 6 – 8 a.m. – 3 p.m. Thurs., Dec. 7 – 8 a.m. – 3 p.m.

Admission: Free

www.Macomb.edu/autosteam Contact: 586-445-7117









FIRST in Michigan Middle School Program

2023 Michigan FIRST Tech Challenge State Championship Southeast

Macomb Community College Sports & Expo Center

Sat., Dec. 9 – 8 a.m. – 8 p.m. Sun., Dec. 10 – 8 a.m. – 6 p.m.

Admission: Free

https://firstinmichigan.us/FTC
Contact: tammy@firstinmichigan.org

The Warren Reading Group

The Warren Reading Group has resumed in-person monthly book discussions. Meetings are 6:30pm, 2nd Monday monthly (holiday exception October 9th) in the civic center conference room adjacent to the Civic Center Library branch. Book selections available in advance at Civic Center Library circulation desk. Contact facilitator at (586) 939-5619 for more information.

2023 Christmas Tree Lighting Saturday, December 2 from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m.

- Santa Band Members of Warren Concert Band
- Warren Civic Theatre Holiday Songs
- Crown of Life Church Children's Choir
- Parade

Lead by: Breakout Escape Room Glow Group Girl Scout Troop 75856 from Wilkerson Elementary School Wagons with Dignitaries Cousino High School Marching Band

Leading: Santa

- Tree Lighter Carlson Elementary School
- Photo with Santa by Patrick Studio Sponsored by: Extra Credit Union
- Ornament give-a-way
 Sponsored by: Ascension
- Hot Chocolate
- Food Truck: Fun Food Express
- Wagon Rides

Location: Warren City Square - 1 City Square



WARREN RESIDENTS

If you:

- · Own or rent a single-family residence built before 1978
- · Live with or host a child under 6 in your home regularly, OR
- · Have a pregnant woman living in your home

Then you may qualify for

FREE HOME RENOVATIONS

through the City of Warren's Lead Hazard Control Grant!

Please call (586) 574-4686 for more information on this limited-time program or

follow the QR code to submit an expression of interest.



Warren Digital History Project

Warren Public Library seeks to interview, record, and preserve the stories of minorities, senior citizens, and immigrants in our community.

Contact us at 586-751-0770 or email Julianne at jnovetsky@cityofwarren.org

Everyone Has A Story To Tell. What's Your?

Funding is provided in part by the Institute of Museum and Library Services through the Library of Michigan.